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	ATTENDEES

	Amy Swain
Barbara Friedenbach
Chris Mosley
Cyndie Reyes
Dave Johnston

	Donna Glanville
Ginger Jenzen
Jacquie Lambert

	Martha Campos
Nancy Jones
Robert Curry
Stefani Garino

	TECH TIP
	Martha

	Symbaloo.com website:  You can create and access your bookmarks and online favorites, web images, maps and news.   Create a free account.  You can categorize and share your tiles with others.

Next month’s Tech-Tip:  Rob

	TECHNOLOGY SERVICES UPDATE
	Dave

	· Phone System Replacement:  System will be replaced during holiday break handouts and videos will be provided.  
· LAN Phase II: Finalizing punch-lists.  FIS cabling should be complete in the next couple of weeks.Google 
· Classroom Technology:
· Chromebooks:  Have been received.  Requested wall cabinets are set to be installed-finishing SOW with vendor.
·  IC updated on Friday.  Emails are in.
· Typing Tutor: Staff is working on it.  It should be done in a couple of days.  Martha mentioned old rosters need to be removed.
· Chromebook/Cabinets: They are here.  We are waiting for cabinets to be installed.  Principals need to designate and mark locations.  There will need to be power nearby.  
Action: Dave to send out cabinet specs.
· Question was raised by Amy about the security of wheeled carts and their attachment to walls.
Action: Dave to show locking device for walls.

· Technology $: Working with Bond and Business on expenditures and calculations to date.  Should have technology budget per site (Principals) by the end of September.
· AV Upgrades: Site walks have been completed.  Should receive equipment from vendor in 4-6 weeks.  PO’s have been issued for the first 3.
· Website Refresh: Dave is still working on updating website.  Going through one page at a time.
· District App: First version is done and is Android ready.  Dave will send a link to test it.    
· Online Registration: Moving forward--on track for 17/18 enrollments and possibly late 16/17 parent information changes.  Testing will begin in the next month or two.  IC will set up a sandbox to practice in.
· Certica:  Clerks should start receiving emails on their data, which should help them get data cleaned up.
· Blog:  Please take a look at Dave’s blog and Twitter feed. http://busdtechnology.blogspot.com or @BUSDTech
· Brightbytes: We will use again this year--possibly in the Fall and Spring.  There is a student digital safety feature as well as professional development.  We need a Principal volunteer.
· IC Messenger: A training was held last week for Principals.  Messenger does voice and text messages.  District want an opt-in form to be sent out.  Parents can set up portal communication preferences.  Teachers also have voice and text options and options for delivery.  More training will be set up soon.
· Campus Instruction: Campus Instruction is a set of classroom features such as a Learning Management System (LMS) that allows teachers to share lessons and assessments.  Rob raised the issue that elementary teachers only have homeroom built, so they don’t have the ability to utilize it by subject area.  Martha asked that the Site Tech Leads be given access.
Action: Dave will look into it.


	

	ED TECH PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
 (Site-Tech Leads)
	Martha

	· SCCOE Academies: This is EdTech professional development offered by SCCOE.
· Martha is working on PD planning for the district.
· She hasn’t received any feedback yet on titles (update EdTech BUSD PD).
· We need to update EdTech BUSD PD.
· Martha would like Site Tech Leads will help build digital library.  

	

	FALL DTC TASKS
	Dave

	· Finish technology planning.
· Work on timelines.
· Instructional resources--We need to develop a process for the submission and approval of technology-based instructional resources.

	

	NEW PHONE SYSTEM
	Dave Richie

	Dave Ricci from IT Management gave an overview of our new phones and their features, including 6 lines, 5-page LCD and an auto-attendant per school (personalizable), just to name a few.  He also surveyed the group, asking for input on our phone usage and which features we use and need.
During this time, the issue was raised of paging systems not working properly.
Action:  Dave to look into

	TECHNOLOGY PLANNING
	Dave

	
Dave re-explained instructions for homework assignment.
· Create goal by year (Nov. to Nov.)
· Create steps to reach goal
· Break into categories/groups
· Focus on suggestions the remainder of the first year, then focus on 2nd year
Homework is reassigned.
Dave will send out reminder in a week.






	

	INSTRUCTIONAL RESOURCE REVIEW PROCESS

	Last meeting homework was to look at what other districts do to review and approve technology instructional materials.   We need to establish a process to review instructional resources as a group, criteria would include:
· Goal
· How will it align with plan? 
· Will it move instruction forward and how?
Steps:
· Develop a process. 
· Share with rest of schools.
· Negotiate with vendor for better price.

Create a form:
· It should pass 4 categories and list prices.
· Share reviews and feedback with other teachers


	

	TECH TIPS (volunteers)
	

	October: Bob
November: Martha

	OTHER DISCUSSION

	· No message log for teacher in IC Messenger
Action: Dave to discuss with Stephanie

	NEXT MEETING

	October 10, 2016
3:00-4:30PM



